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Republic of the Philippines -
Bepartment of Education L_//E:ﬂﬂf

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

Advisory No: 150
July 1, 2024
In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013
this Advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel, as well as the concerned public.
(visit www.deped.gov.ph)

s, 2024

CHED Merit Scholarship Programs (CMSP) for 2024-2025

In reference to the attached letter from Julieta M. Paras, Director IV,
Commission on Higher Education - National Capital Region, the field is hereby
informed of the above-captioned subject for eligible and qualified applicants for the
CHED Merit Scholarship Program (CMSP) for Academic Year 2024-2025.

The deadline of online application is on July 15, 2024 through this link:
https://bit.ly/CMSPApplication CHEDRO-NCR.

For more information, please contact:

CHED National Capital Region

Address: Quezon City University Compound Philippines Metalcasting
Association, Inc. Bldg. 673, Quirino Hwy, Brgy. San Bartolome,
Novaliches, Quezon City, 1116, Metro Manila

Contact Numbers: 8403-2196 / 8403-2208 / 8403-2247

Email Address: chedncri@iched.gov.ph

Online Inquiry Form: http://bit.ly/StuFAPsInquiryForm

This is issued for information purpose not an endorsement of the activity.

Encl.: As stated
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DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION- NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City

ncr@deped.gov.ph

Dear Dir. Andaya:

The Commission on Higher Education - National Capital Region (CHED-NCR) is pleased to
announce that the call for applications to the CHED Merit Scholarship Programs (CMSPs) with
96 new slots only for incoming college freshmen in NCR for Academic Year (AY) 2024-2025
is open until July 15, 2024.

Interested incoming first-year college students can submit their applications to CHED-
NCR via ONLINE through this link: = - A (EDR

Student-applicants must be enrolled in any of the identified undergraduate priority programs,
in CHED recognized higher education institution, pursuant to CHED Memorandum Order
(CMO) No. 7, s. 2023; CMO No. 10, s. 2023; and, Memorandum from the Chairperson on
GAD StuFAPs Allocation. Eligibility requirements are as follows:
1. Filipino Citizen;
2. Graduating high school student/High school graduate with general weighted average
(GWA) of at least 93%; and
3. Combined ANNUAL GROSS INCOME of parent/s, guardian which DOES NOT
EXCEED four hundred thousand pesos (PhP400,000.00) or in cases where the
income exceeds PhP400,000.00, with family member with medical iliness or with two
or more dependents enrolled in college.

In view of the foregoing, we would like to request for your assistance in disseminating this call
for application to prospective student-applicants.

Student applicants who fulfill the requirements shall be ranked and selected based on the
above eligibility and other documentary requirements stipulated in CHED Memorandum Order
(CMO) No. 8, series of 2019 and CMO No. 11, series of 2021. Application is subject to the
availability of slots/funds.

Should there be queries, interested applicants may contact CHED-NCR through our Online
Inquiry Form - ~11 - Psing. .

Thank you for your usual support to the programs and projects of this Commission.

Very tr y yours,

LIETA M. PARAS
Director IV
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